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We cannot begin to express how thankful we are to everyone who donated to our Walk for Life and came out to support us at
Franklin Park on September 18th.  God is always surprising us, and one of the best ways He does that is through His people.  The
Monday after the Walk we knew we had raised close to $46,000, just shy of our $50,000 target, when an anonymous donor stopped
in and left a check that brought us to our goal!  And our supporters didn't stop there... at present we've raised over $56,000! 
 These funds will go a long way to help continue the free, vital, compassionate services we provide to the community.  Our theme,
"Little Life, Big Story" is rooted in Psalm 139:16 "Your eyes saw my unformed body, all the days ordained for me were written in your
book before one of them came to be." Each one of you who walked, donated, encouraged, prayed, and supported are a BIG STORY  
to the little lives we serve!  Many thanks to Pastor David To (Trinity United Methodist) for opening our Walk in prayer, Van Wert Manor
for providing bottled water for our walkers, First Church of God for the extra parking, popsicles and cold water, The Well for the
promotional tea and free refresher tea after the Walk, and for each church, business and individual who supported the Walk. We also
thank our staff, board, volunteers, church liaisons, and Business Liaison, Linda Baker.  May our Lord richly bless your generosity.

 Webster Family - Fellowship of Giving Sponsor
The Webster Family sponsored a week in August to celebrate their family.  Trevor and Whitney celebrated
their 16th wedding anniversary on July 22.  Daughter, Adria is an incredible young lady and big sister, and an
amazing  cupcake baker.  Son, Cooper celebrated his 12th birthday in July and is pretty much one of the
coolest and hard-working kids we know, and so funny.  Their son, Berkeley, is a fun, energetic kid that enjoys
life and making people laugh.  And daughter, Lyla Rose, who is the cutest, most engaging girl who loves her
siblings a lot.  Thanks to the amazing Webster Family for your support and sponsoring a full week to keep our
daily operations at the PLCHC going!
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God can take something seemingly sad and turn it into something good through His people.  With the
closure of Trinity Evangelical Lutheran Church, the congregation chose to distribute funds to local
organizations.  We have been blessed to receive a donation of $5,000 from their congregation to put
toward the start up costs of The Langdyn House!  Thank you to Trinity's congregation and to those who
continue to give.  You are the backbone of this ministry and nothing we do could be accomplished
without your faithfulness to His Calling.

Trinity Representatives and 
Executive Director, Jody Wannemacher

PRAYERS & PRAISES
Praise for our hugely successful Walk for Life, walkers and supporters
Pray for our guidance in seeking to provide maternity housing
Pray for our PINK & BLUE program and coordinators



We want to extend a warm welcome to our new PINK Coordinator, Alea Rex.  Just a
little about Alea:  "I am a Van Wert High School graduate and worked as a surgical
technologist for the last 4 years.  I've been married for almost 6 years and have two
boys.  I run our 8 to 12 year old children's ministry at my church.  I have a heart for the
youth and am passionate about setting good examples for this next generation.  My
favorite part about working with young people is to show them how loved and special
they are.  'But Jesus said, 'Let the little children come to Me, and do not forbid them; for
of such is the kingdom of heaven.'" (Mth 19: 14 NKJV)  

We are so excited to have Alea joining us and working in the schools for the middle
school PINK Program.  Welcome to the team, Alea! 
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I want to help

Please fill out and return to the PLCHC to donate:

-I would like to donate $____ toward the Langdyn House Project

-My end-of-year gift to PLCHC: $__________

-Light for Life $10 per month__   $20 per month__   $120 one-time gift__

Your name(s):__________________________________________

Address:_____________________________________________

Phone:__________________  Email:________________________

Scan the qr code to
help us help others

P.I.N.K. Program

PINK Coordinator, Alea Rex


